
                                         

 

Parent Consultations 

Don’t forget! Parent con-
sultations take place on: 

Tuesday 15th October  

(3:30-7:00) 

Thursday 17th October 

(3:30—5:30) 
 

We look forward to 
meeting you all! 

 

Thank You! 

A big thank you for all the 
kind donations made for our 

Harvest Festival service! 
All proceeds went to  
Dereham food bank.  

 

Recommended Read! 
Lion Boy by  Zizou Corder 
(Currently being enjoyed as 

part of Reading Masters 

YEAR FIVE 

Please give your stickers to Mr. 

Allott (5) or Mrs Bodiam (4)! 

Keep an 

eye out 

for the 

poster in 

the hall 

to see 

how we 

are 

getting 

on! 

                                         Interesting Insulation! 

In Year 5 we’ve been developing our      

scientific investigation skills by exploring 

which materials make the best thermal 

insulators. We completed a comparative 

test using thermometers and test tubes 

to see which material (cotton wool, tinfoil 

and bubble-wrap) insulated the hot water 

to keep it warm the longest! Which do 

you think it was?  

Checking water temperature using the thermometers 


